
 

 Arizona’s Economy to Grow In Line With the U.S. Economy 

Arizona’s economy is forecasted to grow by 1.6% in 2024, slower than last year, and roughly in line with 
Comerica’s forecast for 1.4% national economic growth. Arizona’s employment growth is expected to 
moderate from 2023’s pace, while the unemployment rate is anticipated to tick higher as slowing national 
and global economies weigh on the critical tourism sector. A higher unemployment rate is projected to 
limit total personal income growth to around 4%, modestly outpacing inflation.  

The Grand Canyon State’s population growth is anticipated to slow in 2024, as a result of fewer job 
openings that make moving to the state less appealing.  Nonetheless, the traditional lures of the state, 
such as milder winters, housing that’s more affordable than big West-coast metros, and 300 days of 
sunshine each year, will help Arizona’s population grow faster than the rest of the U.S.  

The least affordable housing market in decades weighed heavily on Arizona’s housing sales and 
construction in 2023. A higher unemployment rate and moderate personal income growth in 2024 are 
projected to weigh on the housing market again next year. While residential construction is expected to 
contract for a third consecutive year, the decline is anticipated to be much milder than in the prior two 
years. As mortgage rates decline from elevated levels, housing starts will gain steam as 2024 progresses, 
led by single-family construction. Lower housing construction in 2022 and 2023 and continued solid 
population growth augur for higher house prices next year. Nonetheless, Arizona’s average house price 
increase of 1.2% in 2024 is forecast to be a full percentage point below the national housing market’s 
increase of 2.2%.  
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